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116 Drummond 

Street

London

NW1 2HN

12/08/2017  10:35:522017/3985/P OBJNOT John Myers I oppose the application. Permitting the cooking of food for commercial purposes in an 

existing residential building will have a substantial adverse effect on existing residents and 

other neighbours. The area already has plenty of restaurants, which face a struggle to attract 

enough customers (which will get worse as a result of HS2). To permit the application would 

damage other local businesses and detract from the healthy mix of uses that the community 

has always understood to be part of the appeal and charm of Drummond Street. To allow 

outdoor seating would also substantially increase the risk of noise, particularly during late 

summer evenings when children are trying to sleep but windows must be kept open because 

of the heat.

74 Hampstead 

Road

14/08/2017  11:19:122017/3985/P OBJ Verity Fletcher I object to the change of use from a shop to a restaurant. I am a George Mews resident 

(adjacent to 134 Drummond Street). My flat directly looks on the back entrance of the shop. 

George Mews residents already have to deal with too many discarded takeaway wrappers, 

which are consistently strewn around our courtyard. Having another restaurant will add to the 

mess. Additionally, I am concerned there will be an increase in noise levels from increased 

numbers of people in the evenings and nights.
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